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I was impacted by a large layoff in 2003. The company I was employed by 

overwhelmingly chose older employees to lay off, based on the people who I know 

who were impacted. 

I was living in Colorado at the time, but the same issue of inadequate protection 

apples to Oregon as well. The company I was employed by in Colorado also is a 

major Oregon employer. 


